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Dear customer, 
 
 
With this Infineon Technologies AG information note, we would like to inform you about the following  
 
 

Standardization of lot number format 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Infineon Technologies AG 

Postal address  D-81726 München     Internet  www.infineon.com     Headquarters  Am Campeon 1-15, D-85579 Neubiberg     Phone  +49 (0)89 234-0 

Chairman of the Supervisory Board  Dr. Wolfgang Eder 

Management Board  Jochen Hanebeck (CEO), Constanze Hufenbecher, Dr. Sven Schneider, Andreas Urschitz, Dr. Rutger Wijburg 

Registered office  Neubiberg     Commercial register  Amtsgericht München HRB 126492  

On 16 April 2020, Infineon acquired Cypress.  
We are now in the process of merging and consolidating our tools and processes for PCN, 
Information Notes, Errata and Product Discontinuance.  
For further details, please visit our website:   
https://www.infineon.com/cms/en/about-infineon/company/cypress-acquisition/  
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 Products affected 
Please refer to attached affected product list    

“INF_079-22_[customer-no].pdf” 

 

 Detailed change information 

Subject  Standardization of lot number format. 

  

Reason  Harmonize and standardize the lot number format across all 
external production partners. 

  

Description  Old New 

Lot number ◼ Multiple lot number formats ◼ Standardized into a single 
11 alphanumeric lot number 
format 

 

 Product identification New lot number is visible on product labels. 

 

 Impact of change No impact on electrical performance of the products as only the lot 
number format is standardized. 

 

 Attachments INF_079-22_[customer-no].pdf affected product list  

3_cip07922     additional information 

 

 Intended start of 
delivery 

2023-02-10 

 
Note: Customers may receive both current and new lot number 
formats, until existing inventory will be depleted  

 
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. 

 


